
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00
p.m. at its scheduled Council Meeting on Tuesday,
November 15, 2016 in Council Chambers, Fourth
Floor, Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street,
Danville, Virginia.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to provide all
interested parties an opportunity to speak to the
City’s intent to appropriate state funds to acquire
two propane powered twenty passenger buses and a
bus shelter to expand connecting fixed route service
to Averett University’s North Campus. The amount
of the state grant is $269,226 which will provide full
funding at 100% for the project. Therefore, no local
matching share is required to provide financing to
acquire the buses and shelter.

Individuals with disabilities who wish to attend
the Public Hearing and require special assistance,
should contact Marc Adelman, Transportation
Services Director at (434) 799-5110 or (434) 799-
5144.
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